
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 

May 20, 2020 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am the Clinical Director for the Physician Assistant Program at Mount St. Joseph University in 

Cincinnati, OH, and would like to take this opportunity to enthusiastically recommend Hina 

Mazharuddin, PA-C, in regard to telemedicine educational opportunities. 

 

Hina is a prior classmate of one of our faculty members and I was forwarded her information in 

March, just as many societal changes due to COVID 19 were being implemented. Our clinical year 

students were removed from rotations in March and I was actively searching for unique and influential 

learning opportunities that could be delivered in a virtual setting. Obviously the opportunity to have an 

experienced telemedicine provider meet with our students, especially during these unprecedented 

times, was something that we couldn’t pass by! 

 

Hina was very willing and excited to meet with our students and was extremely communicative in 

regard to all aspects of planning and scheduling for the session. She forwarded her presentation ahead 

of time for the students to review so that her virtual session could be utilized for questions, as well as 

an active learning activity. Her presentation was professional, engaging, and timely. Her 

recommendations in regard to student engagement with the active learning activity were spot on and 

the feedback from the students was extremely positive.  

 

I would highly recommend Hina for telemedicine education as I feel that our students got an extremely 

thoughtful, engaging, and unique learning opportunity that will help them tremendously in their future 

endeavors. 

 

Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Jen Garrett, MPAS, PA-C 

Clinical Director 

Mount St. Joseph University Physician Assistant Program 

Jen.Garrett@msj.edu 
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